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Illinois EPA Statement on Clean Power Plan Final Rule 
 

SPRINGFIELD – Illinois EPA Director Lisa Bonnett issued the following statement following 

President Obama’s announcement on the Clean Power Plan final rule: 

 

“Illinois is evaluating the final rule. Illinois’ priority will be to ensure that our energy 

sector has the flexibility needed to meet the emission reduction limits under the Clean 

Power Plan, while providing residents and businesses with reliable and affordable 

electricity. Illinois is fortunate in that we have tremendous energy diversity, and we will 

want to leverage our strengths.” 
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